
Se-Kaw-Ke Squawks
2024 Recap

Se-Kaw-Ke Squawks

Amangi Nacha Lodge #47

A Word From the Lodge Chief 
My name is Alex H, your friendly neighborhood 2024 Amangi Nacha Lodge Chief. I just wanted to 
thank everyone reading this for their support and dedication to our lodge and helping me as well 
as many young scouts learn and grow in one of the best environments ever! Without your 
attendance or support, all of this would not be possible. Over this year we have had many 
successful events, and I have loved seeing our members have a great time at all of them!

If you are a new member reading this, what are you waiting for! This is one of the best 
organizations for people like you! Step up at the chapter level to a small position, you can do it. 
Through this, not only will you gain confidence and friends but also life experience from this 
unique environment. Then step up to a Chapter Chief, and then from there who knows where you 
will go. But by stepping up you have changed your life for the better. This happened to me in 2019 
when I was asked to be the Chapter VC of the Program, I thought I could not do it but from there, I 
went on to be a Chapter Chief, then a Lodge VC and the Lodge Chief. Don’t doubt yourself, just 
do it, it will all work out in the end.

And for everyone, my last ask, is to have you all show up to events, make sure our leadership has 
people to lead. Have some fun and make this Lodge the best it can be. Continue living our 
obligation, and overall reaching out to those who need help.

Again thank you all for everything! If you need my help at all or advice, I will always be around, just 
maybe a bit busy with college.

Again, Thank You

Sincerely,
Alex 
2024 Lodge Chief 



I am excited to bring you the Fall Fellowship in October this year. 
There will be shooting sports, games, Monte Carlo night, and 

much more. I hope that you come by because it won’t be 
something you forget. Enjoy the weekend in Fellowship with your 

fellow arrowmen. 

Winter & Fall
Fellowship

by Noah Kincaid, VC of Program

 



On March 8th, Amangi 
Nacha hosted a booth 
representing both the 
lodge and Golden 
Empire Council at the 
Inaugural Sacramento 
County Women's Day 
Festival. This was a 
lively event with vendors 
and community groups 
from across 
Sacramento. 

Sacramento County 
Women’s Day Festival

by Noble Mahan, past Lodge Chief

In true Scout fashion, we brought the climbing wall as well as patches and 
registration forms. The wall was a hit and so many kids tried to climb 
while we talked to their parents about Scouting. This was the first time 
an event like this had been hosted, so of course, it was small. But our 
Scouting booth had great attendance and we had really grew Arrowmen 
to help us. It is so important that young girls know of the opportunities 
that come from Scouting. Of course we should have a presence at a 
women's festival because the Scouting program is working to turn young 
girls and boys alike into the leaders of tomorrow. We hope to be at the 
festival next year and get even more interest!

 



I N D U C T I O N
W E E K E N D S

Insight from an Ordeal 
Master
Written by Tristan S. 

Being the Ordeal master at the 2nd 
Lassen Induction Weekend was so 
much fun! I had a great time 
meeting and interacting with all of 
the new arrowmen. On Friday night, 
my jobs were to separate the 
candidates into crews, and to train 
their Elongomats. Throughout this 
Induction, everyone worked very 
hard and has made Lassen much 
better.

Why Should You be an 
Elangomat?
Interview with Ethan C. 

What was your experience being an 
Elangomat?

“It was really fun! I was working with the 
adult candidates and some members 
helped us out as well! They were all very 
helpful and awesome”

Would you recommend being an Elangomat 
to those who haven’t already?

“I think if you haven’t been an Elangomat, 
then you haven’t really lived… it’s a great 
way to introduce new members into the 
Lodge and hopefully encourage them to 
attend more events!” 



Reflection from the New 
Ordeal Members: Their 
Journey & Insights
Interview with Clancy F., Wyatt M., 
John R.

Overall, what did you think of your 
Induction?

“It was fun & challenging! I’m glad I 
did it, I feel like it made me stronger”

“It was really rewarding to be able to 
make Camp Lassen nicer. Also, the 
dinner was really good!”

How likely are you to attend more OA 
events in the future?

“Very likely! I loved the food after the 
Induction, especially the sweets 
treats!” 

“I will definitely attend more events 
and hopefully see my crew members 
at them as well!”

“As long as there is good food, I will 
be there for sure”

Induction Statistics
 for the 2024 Year

272 Elected Candidates Total
37 Achach 
50 Aihamuk
53 Cha-Pa-Di
25 Histum Yani
41 Nisenan
62 Teleeka Liwa
04 Wintun 

152 New Ordeal Members Total
20 Achach
36 Aihamuk
31 Cha-Pa-Di
13 Histum Yani
17 Nisenan
32 Teleeka Liwa
03 Wintun
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by Sophia M., VC of Ceremonies

This year the ceremonies all 
went great, we even had a 
ceremony team get evaluated at 
NOAC! Thank you to all the 
ceremonialist for their dedication 
throughout this year.

Lacey M. Oak I.
Noble M. Alex H.
Sophia M. Noah K.
Tessa S. Jed S.
Matthew R.    Connor S.
Brianna W.    Josh I.
Allison W.



NACHOS AT NOAC
The National Order of the Arrow Conference, more popularly  known 
as “NOAC”, is the premier event of the OA. From trainings to patch 
trading, there truly is something for everyone. One of the coolest 
aspects of NOAC is its location, every year it is hosted at a major 
University Campus and this year it was hosted at CU Boulder! 

What was YOUR favorite part of 
NOAC?

David E. (Ordeal Member): 
My favorite things about NOAC were getting to spend 
time and strengthening the bond with the people in my 
lodge and, of course, the patch trading was really fun!

Oak I. (Brotherhood Member):
My favorite part of NOAC was ziplining! 

Lily R.  (Brotherhood Member):
I really liked all the shows! The music was probably my 
favorite. 



NACHOS AT NOAC
The Remote delegate interview



PRE-NOAC 
COLORADO TOUR

Prior to checking in at NOAC, the 
Amangi Nacha Lodge visited the 
Wings over the Rockies Air and 
Space museum, mini-golf, the 
Downtown Aquarium, and Elitch 
Gardens Theme & Water Park! 

Although NOAC itself was so much 
fun, I think that the pre-NOAC tour 
was especially special because 
everyone was able to bond and 
talk to new people.



V I G I L
M E M B E R S

Congrats to all our new Vigil Members! Each one of these members has shown 
immense dedication to our lodge and we are so proud of all of them!

Timmy 
Y.

Noble M. Robbie T.

Brian W. Evan S.

Jana P. Christina Y. Tessa S.

Bill W.


